
an independent force for a better Bristol 2022 Accounts

Income from members increased 4% as membership numbers continued to grow. Donations and interest income were broadly flat. Sponsorship of the Design
Awards totally covered the associated costs, and Events ran a small surplus. On the cost side, Better Bristol costs were flat, Society Organisation costs
increased as a result of the resumption of face to face meetings including the AGM. Working Group expenditure was higher as we prepaid our Civic Voice
membership for 2023 and the impact of a refund of £1,000 from from Downs for People received in 2021 distorting the comparisons. Overall the Society had a
surplus of £6,500, increasing cash balances to £49,700.

At year end within the Project Account £500 was held being funds raised for the Rogers plaque that was unveiled in April 2023.
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